
From: Ferguson, Kristi (UTC)
To: ironmanmovers@comcast.net
Subject: UTC Response to Iron Man TV-170205
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 3:40:00 PM
Importance: High

Hello,
The Utilities and Transportation Commission received your response to the Penalty Assessment.
While you accepted penalties for some of the violations, you asked for clarification of others. You
may access the investigative report, which details the violations, under Docket TV-170205 on the
commission’s website. Please follow this link to view all documents pertaining to the case:
https://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/DocketLookup.aspx?FilingID=170205.
 
If you would like to file a supplemental response to the Penalty Assessment after reviewing the
investigative report, we will give you the opportunity to do so.
Your response is due, in writing, to the Utilities and Transportation Commission by COB on June
14, 2017. If you choose to submit a supplemental response, please include in the title of the
response “Supplemental Response to Penalty Assessment – Docket TV-170205.
 
Please mail your response to:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250
 
Thank you,
 

Kristi Ferguson
Compliance Investigator
Consumer Protection
kferguso@utc.wa.gov
360-664-1108
 
Utilities and Transportation Commission
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wa.gov
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